
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         February 2, 2021 8:07 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Kinzer, Knobbe, Maxwell, Beck and Croken present. Due to social 
distancing concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff participated 
electronically. 

Marie Gleason, member of Dress for Success Quad Cities Board of Directors, 
reviewed the organization. 
 
Tyla Sherwin-Cole, Executive Director of Dress for Success Quad Cities, reviewed the 
local organization activities and upcoming events. 
 
 Claudia Reyes-Fry reviewed limitations of the Master Matrix. 
 
Kay Pence reviewed feeding operations in Iowa and Scott County, impaired waterways 
and contaminated wells. 
 
 Tim Huey, Planning and Development Director, reviewed the Planning and 
Zoning Commission’s recommendation on the final draft of the proposed Subdivision 
Ordinance revisions.  
 

Tim Huey also reviewed the Planning and Zoning Commission’s 
recommendation to rezone approximately 72 acres in Winfield Township from 
Agricultural General (A-G) to Single Family Residential (R-1). 

 
Tammy Speidel, FSS Director, reviewed an addition to the County Attorney 

Office Expansion Project design fees. 
 
Mary Thee, Human Resources Director, reviewed the staff appointments of 

Raymond Miller for the position of Environmental Health Specialist in the Health 
Department at the entry level rate and Shiobhan Burkhead for the position of Public 
Health Nurse in the Health Department at the entry level rate.   

 
David Farmer, Budget and Administrative Services Director, reviewed consulting 

services proposals for a Juvenile Detention Bond Referendum Development Plan. 
 
Jeremy Kaiser reviewed the Plan. 
 
Roger Schroepfer, Wold Architects, also reviewed the Plan and Services. 
 

Roxanna Moritz, County Auditor, reviewed the summary of expenditures for the 
two Center for Tech and Civic Life (CTCL) grants for the 2020 General Election. 

 
Moritz also reviewed revised poll worker pay vouchers. 
 



Supervisor Croken reviewed a letter to be sent on behalf of the Scott County 
Board of Supervisors to Iowa Department of Public Health Interim Director Kelly Garcia 
requesting she seek FEMA approval for a federally operated mass COVID-19 
vaccination site in Scott County. 

 
Moved by Kinzer, seconded by Croken at 10:43 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 

Ayes. 
 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Roxanna Moritz 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


